
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

The Town of Hurley is accepting letters of interest to fill the position of Municipal Judge.  This position 

will be appointed by the Mayor and Council and will serve until December 31, 2025. 

Qualifications for the position are: 

Must be a registered voter and reside within the town limits of Hurley. 

Please submit your letter of interest by noon on Wednesday, November 6, 2024 to:  Darlene McBride, 

Deputy Clerk, 101 Cortez Avenue, Hurley, NM  88043.  If you have any questions, please contact the 

Town Clerks Office at (575)537-2287.  

 

Darlene McBride 

Deputy Clerk 


